California Department of Education                                 
Food Distribution Program
Nutrition Services Division

Food Administration Unit



November 2009

Dear Parent/Guardian:

We received notification that the following food product has been recalled or put on hold: [insert commodity name here].
We want to assure you that this product is no longer served at any of our schools.

Additional information regarding this issue can be found at the following Web site: [insert Web address here].
Sincerely,

[insert School District name here]
